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John Williams <pool.water@gmail.com>
Thursday, February 4, 2010 8:00 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Our government is stepping over its boundaries once again thus making it impossible for the average person to
make money trading in the currency markets. I do not know what the true purpose of these regulations is but I am
sure they are not created in the best interest of the individual investor as suggested.

Thanks John Williams


